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To who it may concern,
As the deadline for my objection to the Aquind Interconnector  approaches , I dread to think this will go ahead.
The dreadful impact this will have on the local area will go on for years,
This  is not environmentally friendly, not  not even supplied by a friendly company.  The  plug can be pulled
any time,  the cost of power can be increased we Could be held to ransom.  The threat by the French
government to the press of a switch to turn of our power Is inconceivable.
We need to invest in local  renewable energy. All new building projects should have there  own renewable
power source.
There are alternatives why are we not using them .
Best Regards,
Julie Mathis  




